
 
 
  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Comments Received by the Department of Consumer Affairs 
 

on 
 

Proposed Rules Clarifying Recordkeeping Requirements for 
Secondhand Automobile Dealers  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

IMPORTANT: The information in this document is made available solely to inform the 
public about comments submitted to the agency during a rulemaking proceeding and is 

not intended to be used for any other purpose 
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